
 

 

Our Ref: KH/LS/EarlyClosure 
 
30th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Trust Mock Assessment Moderation - Early Closure 
 
 
On Wednesday 13th March 2024, school will close to pupils after period 3 to allow staff to complete 
essential moderation of the Year 11 and 13 mock examinations. Lessons will run as normal from 
period 1 - 3.  
 
School will be open as normal on Thursday 14th and Friday 15th March, following Wednesday’s early 
closure. 
 
Departure times are as follows:  
 

• 12.35pm         Year 7, 10, 11 & 13  
 

• 12.40pm          Year 8, 9 & 12 
 
If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, they will be able to use their allocation during 
morning break.  
 
The buses that arrive on school site: 788, 881 and 705 will not provide a service at the times of 
dismissal.  If your child travels home on one of these services, please make alternative arrangements 
for their travel.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
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